
 Home Learning 22nd June Summer Term 2 2020 

Dear Class 1  

I hope you have all had a good week continuing to be Beachcombers. I hope you 

enjoyed the stories that were on Tapestry this week I wonder which one was 

your favourite. 

Charlie sent some wonderful pictures of his visit to the seaside. I wonder if this 

was Maggie’s first trip to the beach. Can you see the cliffs? 

 



Charlie also did some great fact sheets about sea creatures. 

 

   

Joe has been enjoying many outdoor activities and his sandpit looks like a great 

place to pretend to be at the beach. Joe is also managing some long bike rides. I 

wonder if any of you have been riding you bikes? 

  



 Joe sent a picture of Bilsdale.

 

Can you see the school field? 

 

Maddie has been a super speller and was top of the leader board. 

 



 

Maddie sent a book review of the Snail and the Whale. 

Maddie has been busy finding out about oceans, beaches and seaweed. 

  

 



Maths  

Please continue to access the White Rose Maths Hub and complete the daily 

lessons provided for Summer Term 2020 Week 9 for Year 2. The work sheets 

are in the home learning packs you collected on Friday. In addition, there are 

daily links to BBC BiteSize website. There will be a challenge on Friday.  

Please continue to access two tests a week in your S and S Books. You should 

also continue to use Times Table Rock Stars, if possible every day. You have to 

reach a certain speed before you can move up a level and that means you need to 

go on regularly.  

English  

Can you read the letter from the bottle? 

 

Reading 

Continue to enjoy your love of reading. Have you 

any seaside stories at home? 

A fun reading challenge  

It will be great if you can get the opportunity to 

share a story, film it and upload it onto Tapestry. 

I miss you all reading aloud. 

As always, please continue to access Spelling Shed. Weekly spellings will 

continue to be uploaded and your spelling list is in your learning pack. 

I have included English opportunities through our topic, which I hope you will 

enjoy. This week’s challenge is to try to write a letter in a bottle.  

 

Topic  

Please look at the Topic Grid in your packs to see what activities you can explore 

and engage in. Home Learning packs provided on Friday 19th June include 

activities to support the online learning opportunities and our topic 

Beachcombers. Look out for the memos on Tapestry. 

 

 



Useful Links 

This week, I would like to share with you these following good web links: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/silly-squad-bc-landing  

https://www.letsridelocal.co.uk/ 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/for-home/find-a-book/library-page/ 

 

We appreciate as always, your continued support and would like to thank you all 

for your understanding. Take care, stay safe and have a wonderful weekend.  

Very Best Wishes 

Mrs Grundmann and Mrs Allison  
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